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Dear Sir/Madam

Village Enhancements and Improvement Works

& What we're doing

Phase two of village enhancements is due to commence on the junctions of Lodge
Lane/Keymer Road and Ockley Lane/Keymer Road. We will be widening the
footways on Lodge Lane, installing a coloured imprint on the road surface on both
junctions, and re-painting the road markings.

‘For further updates or amends to our programme, please visit our web page:
Wwww.westsussex.gov.uk/travelinfo

How will this affect you?

This will take place from Monday 22nd January to Friday 16" February, between
the hours of 07:00-17:00 Monday to Friday. Three way traffic lights will be in
operation during working hours.

Please plan-your journey in advance, and look out for important safety signs along
your route. If you have any concerns regarding access, please ask the onsite staff;
your safety is our priority. '

Further information

Thank you for your cooperation and patience. For further information, please visit our
website at the top of this letter or liaise with the onsite team, as they might be able
to answer your query quickly. For any concerns you might have, you can email us at
www.westsussex.gov.uk/roadpavementenquiry or call on 01243 642105 (phone lines
are open weekdays between 8am-6pm).




